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Feast of St Francis 
 

On Wednesday 4th October, we celebrated the special 
feast of St Francis of Assisi. 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 9th October – Class 1 and 2 at Elizabeth Gaskell 
House 
                                       -  NHS Nasal Flu Vaccine 
Tuesday 10th October – Class 3 at Elizabeth Gaskell House 
                                         - 9.15am – Class 7 Mass 
Reception and Year 6 - NHS Height and Weight Check 
Friday 13th October, 9.15am - Class 5 Assembly 
Monday 16th October - Y5/6 Girls Football at MCA 
Tuesday 17th October, 9.15am – KS1 Mass 
Friday 20th October – Class 7, 8 and 9 – Vocation and 
commitment workshop 
3.15pm -School Closes 
Monday 31st October – School Reopens  
 
Please check the school website regularly for new dates or 
changes. 

Family Fast Donations 
Thank you to all our children and families for your amazing 
donations of non-perishable food items. This will make a 
huge difference to families around Manchester. Our 
Caritas Team and Year 6 children have collected all the 
food and taken it to the Church Hall ready to be delivered 
to Manchester Central Foodbank. 
 

 

Practical Maths is Fun 

Year 6 have been using cubes to represent square and 

cube numbers in maths this week. It’s fun to use practical 
resources to solve mathematical problems. 
 

 

Fabulous Football Again 
 

Congratulations to our Sacred Heart Upper Key Stage 2 
Football Team. They were victorious in their match on 
Monday at St James’ when they won by 8 goals to 6 
including a hat-trick from Harley! 
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Book October Half Term Tennis and Football Camps 

 

Whole School Attendance this Week is 96%   

Congratulations to Class 5 on achieving 98% attendance 

this week. 

 
Please remember that holidays taken during term time can 
not be authorised. 

Lunchtime Menu 9th to 13th October  

 
 

Elizabeth Gaskell’s House 
Plan some half term fun and learning and 
visit Elizabeth Gaskell’s House. There’s lots going on, 
including some Halloween family fun. There will be lots 
of creepy craft and colouring activities for all ages to 
enjoy. Head to the Servants Hall where young people 
can make their own brilliant bat, and don’t forget the 
Cranford the cat activity trail around the house. All 
activities are included in admission. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite 

the school or outside the school between the hours of 8am 

and 5pm as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side 

of the road. Please do not park within 10 metres of the 

junctions on Knutsford Road. Please click on this link to remind 

yourself of the The Highway Code 

 

https://loadstodo.co.uk/venues/elizabeth-gaskells-house/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/the-highway-code/waiting-and-parking-238-to-252

